
   
 
 
 

 
Dear First Grade Families,        
 

Welcome to first grade! We look forward to spending next year with you! Although you 
have a fun-filled summer to look forward to, before you know it, stores will be filled with 
school supplies. This double-sided list should help you get a head start. Your child will be 
provided with a red Hillside Folder in September. Please supply your child with the 
following items labeled with your child’s first and last name. 
 
 
 

o 1 large backpack 
 
  

 
 
o 1 box of colored  

pencils (24 count) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
o 1 YELLOW highlighter 

(no gel highlighters, please) 
 

 
 
 
 

o 2 large (thick) glue sticks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

o 3 boxes of Crayola crayons                     
(24 count)  

 
 
 
 

o 1 pair of Fiskars children’s 
scissors (rounded tip) 

 
 
 
 
o 1 simple, wired  

headphone set 
 

 
o 1 box of FINE TIP Crayola 

classic colored markers  
(10 count) 

 
 
 
 
o 1 water bottle that is easy for 

your child to open and close  
independently and is clearly 
labeled with your child’s name 
 
 

 
(OVER PLEASE) 



The supplies listed below will be shared in the classroom. Therefore, it is not necessary to label 
these supplies with your child’s name. 
 
 
o 48 YELLOW #2 pencils 

SHARPENED AND READY TO WRITE	 
(no mechanical pencils, please) 
*Ticonderoga or Target Up & Up brands 
work best. They are durable and sharpen  
well. 

 
 
 
o 1 pack of BLACK (no colors) 

Expo dry erase markers 
(chisel tip)  
 
 
 
 
 
 

o 2 boxes of tissues  
      

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Students, please bring your supplies on the first day of school. Families, thank you for your 
cooperation and support. If you have any questions, please contact us. Enjoy the summer! 
 

 
Sincerely, 

Your First Grade Teachers 
 
 

Mrs. Matilda Barry    Mrs. Rachel King   Mrs. Kathleen Lynch 
mbarry@niskyschools.org   rking@niskyschools.org  klynch@niskyschools.org 

 
 

o 1 pack of BLACK (no colors) 
Expo dry erase markers 
(fine tip) 

	

o 1 container of disinfecting 
wipes  

	


